
 

 

Newsletter January & February 2019 

 

Church Services – January & February 2019 

Weds 2nd Jan Holy Communion 10am followed 
by coffee in the church café every 
Wednesday.  All Welcome 

Sun 6th Jan Epiphany Sung Eucharist 11am 

Weds 9th Jan Holy Communion 10am 

  Bible Study 11.15am  

Sun 13th Jan Holy Communion 9.30am  

Sung Eucharist 11am 

Weds 16th Jan Holy Communion 10am 

Sun 20th Jan Holy Communion 9.30am  

                           Sung Eucharist 11am 

Weds 23rd  Jan Holy Communion 10am  

Thurs 24th   Jan Taizé Service 5.30pm 

Sun 27th Jan Holy Communion 9.30am  

Weds 30th Jan Holy Communion 10am 

  Bible Study 11.15am  

Sun 3rd Feb Holy Communion 9.30am  

                          Sung Eucharist 11am 

Weds 6th Feb  Holy Communion 10am  

Sun 10th Feb Holy Communion 9.30am 

                            Sung Eucharist 11am 

Weds 13th Feb Holy Communion 10am 

  Bible Study 11.15am 

Thurs 14th Feb Taizé Service 5.30pm 

Sun 17th Sun Holy Communion 9.30am  

                            Sung Eucharist 11am 

Weds 20th Feb Holy Communion 10am 

  Bible Study 11.15am 

Sun 24th Feb Holy Communion 9.30am  

                             Sung Eucharist 11am 

Weds 27th Feb Holy Communion 10am 

  Bible Study 11.15am 

Thurs 28st Feb Taizé Service 5.30pm 

Join us for fellowship and coffee or a beverage after the 

Sunday Sung Eucharist at 11am in the Church Gardens. 

 

CHURCH EVENTS 

Mon 7th Jan Epiphany Lunch - Masaru 1pm 

Tues 8th Jan Inter group Quiz 2pm 

Sat 12th Jan Car Boot Sale 

Sat 2nd Feb  Car Boot Sale 

Tues 12th Feb Inter Group Quiz  

 

 

 

 

 

All Saints Anglican 
Parish 

Puerto de la Cruz 

 

Come and join us in Christian Fellowship. All are Welcome. 

Notes from the Parsonage by our Chaplain, Rev. Paula. 

I hope that you have, or perhaps will have had, a very happy and peaceful Christmas. 

As I leave for a holiday in the UK on Boxing Day, I have every intention of making 

Christmas last as long as possible this year, with family visits, presents, tree lights 

and log fires, and of course the beloved dog. If she behaves true to form, she will 

pick up the sound of the car engine well before we reach the house, and once she 

has knocked me over with her welcome she will dance round the garden in sheer 

delight. 

And then the new year will be upon us : a time to look back as well as forward. It’s 

a privilege of my job to remember other people’s joys as well as my own during the 

past year: the couples I have married, the children I have baptised. And to 

remember too other people’s sorrows: the hospital patients I have visited, the 

bereaved families I have tried to comfort. 

And now it’s time to look ahead – not a comfortable thing to do when it’s all too easy 

to imagine ongoing political turmoil domestically and great uncertainty 

internationally. One certainty, unfortunately, is that the harm we have done to our 

planet will be increasingly evident. If prayer is your thing, then pray for the leaders 

of all the nations to have the will to address climate change more effectively. If 

new year resolutions are your bag, then maybe resolve to support organisations that 

are working to halt the damage. 

And then if the Scottish dancing on New Year’s Eve doesn’t appeal, how about using 

this Irish prayer for yourself and those close to you: 

May there always be work for your hands to do, May your purse always hold a coin 

or two. May the sun always shine upon your window pane. May a rainbow be certain 

to follow each rain. May the hand of a friend always be near. And may God fill your 

heart with gladness and cheer. 

 

Do come and join us in 2019. 

Ven a celebrar con nosotros en 2019. 

Chaplain: The Revd Dr Paula Clifford  

Tel: 922 38 40 38 

Email: paulaclifford4@gmail.com 

 

  

 

 
If you would like to read a copy of the All Saints newsletter online, please download the pdf from either our Facebook page or our website: 

https://allsaintstenerife.org  

mailto:paulaclifford4@gmail.com


 <ºº<ze2zz<++++++++ 
BIBLE STUDY GROUP NEWS 

The New Year Bible study group will begin on 9th January at 11.15am. The group´s number increased over the last quarter due to the ever 

reliable “Word of Mouth” recommendations of its members.   We have all been delighted with Reverend Paula´s gift in bring the gospel of 

St. John to life, and her ability to show us the path to spiritual renewal and enlightenment.   Over the next few months we shall be studying 

readings from the Acts of the Apostles with both Father Tim and Reverend Paula.  Why not come along to our next session and join our 

Bible study group? You will be assured of a warm welcome, some stimulating discussions and Christian Fellowship. 

 

Next sessions: 

9th Jan : Acts 2 14-47: Peter´s sermon at Pentecost 

30th Jan : Acts 6. 1-15 and 7. 51-60 The martyrdom of Stephen 

13th Feb : Acts 8 : The ministry of Philip 

27th Feb : Acts 9. 1-31 : The conversion of Saul 

 

The Who´s Who Corner - An All Saints warm 

welcome from Carole Urch 

Kit and I came to Tenerife in 1986 and joined the church a couple 

of years later. We got to know the Rev. Terry Spong and his wife 

Mabel quite well. When I invited them for a meal one evening, 

Mabel discovered I could sew, and I was asked to join the ‘work 

party’ on a Thursday morning. We are still active! And we would 

love some new members. There is tea and coffee, and quite often 

something special if someone has a birthday. 

Mabel also introduced coffee and biscuits after the 11 o’clock 

service with a rota, and when there were 5 Sundays in the month, 

we did a roast lunch.  Coffee and mince pies were also served after 

the Carol service. That was before the days of the Iceland store, 

so several of us ladies, ( and one gentleman ) made them. Thank 

you, John. 

I can’t remember when I became a sides person. I enjoy having a 

chat with the holiday makers and welcoming them to church . 

Tidying up afterwards is often interesting. There are always the 

usual umbrellas and spectacles, but how do people manage without 

their walking sticks and keys? 

 

 

 

Bodas & Bautizos – Weddings & Christenings 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

La Iglesia de Todos los Santos está disponible para los 

Bautizos y las Bendiciones del Matrimonio.  No hay que ser 

miembro de la Iglesia Anglicana para recibir una misa de 

bendición o bautizar a sus hijos en nuestra Iglesia. Es una 

opción para las parejas y padres que buscan una boda o 

bautizo con un aire internacional, o las que vienen de 

diferentes religiones etc.  Por favor, no duden en ponerse en 

contacto con nuestra Sacerdote Paula sí piensan que esto 

podría ser una opción para ustedes.   

Todos son bienvenidos en nuestra Iglesia 

All Saints Church is available for christenings and wedding 

blessings. You do not have to be a member of the Church of 

England to have your marriage blessed or your children 

christened  here. This is an option that is particularly popular 

with couples and parents who are from different religious 

backgrounds or who are looking for a service with an 

international flavour. Please do not hesitate to get in touch with 

the chaplain if you think this might be a possibility for you. 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

All Saints Cottage Repairs 2018 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The Repairs to the cottage roof have now been completed. The repairs were 

funded entirely by part of the Legacy left by Jack and Iris Myers to All Saints 

Church in their will.   

The rather inclement weather at the beginning of the building works slowed 

the initial progress, but repairs have been finished on time.  The roof was 

completely stripped down, re-sloped and repaired with high quality roofing 

materials.  It is hoped that the new roof will prevent any further leaking and 

damage to the internal walls and ceilings of the cottage.  The building 

company, Jesus Carmelo Anceume builders, have provided a very 

professional service.  

A Plaque remembering Jack & Iris´s generosity to All Saints will be placed 

on the cottage wall. 

Living out our Faith  

The Christian life is shaped around loving God and 
loving our neighbour 

Christians believe that love is at the heart of God’s will 
for our lives – love for God and love for others. 

Jesus was once asked to name the greatest 
commandment. His reply - known as the 'Summary of 
the Law' - was this: 

The first commandment is this: 
‘Hear, O Israel, the Lord our God is the only Lord. 
You shall love the Lord your God with all your heart, 
with all your soul, with all your mind, 
and with all your strength.’ 
 
The second is this: ‘Love your neighbour as yourself.’  
There is no other commandment greater than these. 
On these two commandments hang all the law and the 
prophets. 

Loving God and loving your neighbour belong 
together, and the best, most fruitful life is lived in 
loving communion with God our Creator, as well as 
with our fellow human beings. 

Our lives need to be shaped in a rhythm of worship 
and service: love for God and love for others . 

 

Candlemas will be celebrated on February 3RD 
Come and join us in Christian Fellowship 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Come and celebrate a Candlemas Service with us in Christian 

Fellowship.  All are welcome, and candles will be provided. 

 

 

 

 
 

 

Una hora para rezar, cantar y contemplar en silencio la 
obra de Dios, rodeado por velas y en fraternidad 

Cristiana.  Una misa Taizé en Castellano, Latín, Inglés, 
Francés y Alemán. 

 
Taizé prayer is the creation of a monastic community in 
Taizé, France, founded in the 1940s by a Swiss man 
known as Brother Roger Brother Roger was especially 
interested in bringing Catholics and Protestants together.   
 
“It is a time to rest in God, to let the words listened to 
and sung penetrate one’s being.” So, says Brother John, 
a Taizé monk, in lectures and writings explaining what the 
service is all about. 
 
There is no preaching, no teaching, no talk of sin or 
repentance or forgiveness. There is just this elegantly 
simple service: short chants, often in Latin, repeated over 
and over in the candlelight. Plus, some short Scripture 
readings or psalms, accompanied by candles and short 
periods of silent pray, where we lift our hearts and 
innermost thoughts and praises to God.  
 
  

 What is Candlemas and what are its origins? 

Candlemas, before it was converted to a Christian festival, was 

originally a pagan festival of light as it fell exactly midway between 

the winter solstice and the spring equinox. It is held in February 

to commemorate the purification of the Virgin Mary (after 

childbirth, according to Jewish law) and the presentation of Christ 

in the Temple, although originally it was also the time when the 

years‘ supply of candles were blessed.  

Simeon called Jesus "a light to enlighten the Gentiles." 

Accordingly, this day was made into Candlemas, a feast of candles. 

The warm candlelight is meant to be a tangible reminder of that 

greater light which, for and beyond all time, radiates from the 

figure of Jesus. We are reminded of the need to be prepared to 

burn brightly ourselves in the midst of this dark world. We take 

a light away this morning, it is not our own light, no light of our 

own would be bright enough, rather it is the light of Christ. The 

light which at the beginning of creation shined in the darkness and 

which no darkness could overcome. Jesus was a light to lighten the 

gentiles, all the nations and races and culture of people.  

 

 

 

Notice 

Father Tim and his wife Gill will be with us whilst Rev. 

Paula is on holiday in the UK until 15th January.  He will 

be taking all the services and the bible study on January 

9th.  We are looking forwards to having them with us 

again at All Saints and hope they have an enjoyable 

stay.  



 

 

Prune and Plant : Dorothy Charnock - Three decades dedicated to All Saints gardens 

 
It is impossible to do justice to the years of tireless dedication Dorothy has spent in the gardens of All 

Saints in a few short paragraphs. Having spent 32 years in Tenerife volunteering at All Saints, Dorothy 

has weeded, pruned and planted more plants than any of us could dare to imagine. She remembers 

her early gardening days in All Saints.  She was approached by the Chaplain´s wife, Mabel, and asked if 

she would like to help as she was one of the younger members of the congregation.  Together they dug 

out all the plumbago plants and their enormous roots in front of the parsonage.  After a week of digging 

they finished in a trench so deep the Chaplain asked if they were trying to reach Australia! 

Dorothy is also a keen animal lover, her first love being horses, which she kept in England.  She 

volunteered at an animal shelter in Puerto for many years and is a true lover of all God´s creatures. Our 

current Chaplain Paula has been the grateful recipient of one of Dorothy´s little charges, a stray 

Siamese cat, called Bonnie. She is a delight to us all and an excellent lizard catcher! (The cat not the 

Chaplain). 

It is thanks to all our volunteer gardeners like Dorothy, who dedicate so much time and effort in tending 

All Saints gardens that we are all able to enjoy a little piece of God´s Paradise here on earth. 

Thank you, Dorothy, for all your many years of hard work and Service.  May God Bless you always.  

 
All Saints Parish Funding or Stewardship Programme  

Dear Friends,  

Many people recognise the importance of All Saints in Puerto de la Cruz, and it is a real privilege to be called to serve as Treasurer in such a 

vibrant church at the heart of the British and wider community.  I am committed to helping our richly gifted church family revitalise the church, 

and strengthening our finances is the next step in our journey.  The Parish Funding Programme offers the opportunity for those who currently 

give to review their individual commitment and for others to join them as regular or one-off donors.  With your support, we will achieve our 

vision and lay strong foundations for the future. 

Cheryl L. Douglas – Treasurer 

How you can help 

• If you are not yet a regular giver to the Church, please pray about whether you could consider regular, planned giving. 

• If you are an existing regular giver, please consider increasing your gift. 

• Consider leaving a bequest or legacy to All Saints Church in you Will. 

• If you are a visitor or swallow and wish to give regularly to All Saints via a UK bank, if possible, please make your giving by Standing 

Order by completing a form and returning it to your bank.   

• Take advantage of Gift Aid by signing the declaration form, this will increase your gift by 25%. 

Our Future 

We have a vision of spiritual growth of our church, an increase of both our charitable giving and our community outreach.  All Saints is funded 

100% through service offerings, donations and legacies, fundraising activities and rental income.  We receive no funding from the UK or the 

European Diocese.  What we require is faith, boldness and generosity in our giving according to our circumstances.  I am certain that by God´s 

grace and our commitment we will find the resources to lay hold of these opportunities. 

Our Prayer 

Heavenly Father, thank you for the gift of life, love and your Son, Jesus Christ.  Help us to be generous in return and support All Saints Parish as 

it seeks to serve you and proclaim the Gospel afresh to each generation. 

Our Vision  

To be a lively, loving church, that is valuable to our neighbours, the British and wider community in Tenerife, our visitors and swallows.  We 
hope to work upon increasing our charitable giving in 2019 and share with those less fortunate than ourselves in our community and around 
the world. 
 
We aim to be a welcoming and inclusive church family, without walls to the community, spirit led, bible focused, gospel shared, and Jesus 
centered.  
 
Our Mission  
 

• Create worship that is accessible to people of all ages and stages of faith, and to those who are searching or unsure. 

• To create opportunities for outreach with youth, families and the elderly.  

• Improve and maintain the Church Buildings and our facilities for church and community events. 

• To form part of the British and wider community in Tenerife, offering support and Christian fellowship to all. 
 
Finally, a huge thank you – giving and gratitude go together. We give out of gratitude for what we receive from God. Also, we continue to be 
grateful for those, who, even in these difficult financial times, give regularly and sacrificially to support the work of God and this Parish 
If you have any queries regarding donating, gift aid, will bequest and legacies or require a standing order form please contact Cheryl Douglas, 
the Treasurer after the Wednesday morning 10am or Sunday 11am Sung Eucharist services, or at cherylloraine172@gmail.com  

 

 

 



 
Wednesday Morning Service 10am 

Why not come and join us on Wednesday Morning for Worship in 

our beautiful church?  The service is followed by coffee and a good 

chat in the cottage at the back of the Church, in the gardens to the 

right. Everyone is guaranteed a friendly welcome.  

 

All Saints Charitable Giving 2018/2019 

All Saints will continue donating to the charities it assisted in 2018 with the help of all our wonderful parishioners and supporters.  These are the 

following charities we have all assisted in 2018: 

 

The Holy Franciscan brothers of La Cruz Blanca.   The Franciscan brothers care for elderly and/or disabled men who are homeless, of reduced 

means or those unable to care for themselves, providing them with a kind and stable home in a residential care setting. Apart from our donation 

of 500€, the Harvest Festival food collection for 2018 was shared between the Red Cross (Cruz Roja) and the White Cross (Cruz Blanca).  

 

Centro Educativo Madre Matilde Téllez.  This day centre for children between the ages of 4-17, is based in Puerto de la Cruz. It is run by the holy 

order of Hijas de María Inmaculada and was re-opened in 2016 to help children at risk of marginalization, poverty and social exclusion.  It is an 

honour for all of us at All Saints to support the amazing work done by these wonderful ladies, who offer educational support, social skills and 

pastoral care to the children.  All Saints parishioners and supporters donated 500€ to this worthy cause. 

 

The British Legion.  Once again there was an exceptional turn out by All Saints parishioners and supporters for the Remembrance Day Service.  A 

special mention must be made to the ladies in the All Saints Sewing Circle.  Their splendid knitted poppy cascade added a special touch to the 

moving service delivered by the Revd. Dr. Paula Clifford.  The Service Collection raised 605€ for The Legion.   

 

The Red Cross   Parishioners and supporters of the Red Cross, La Cruz Roja, donate weekly food supplies for those in need.  A wicker basket inside 

the church is there for this purpose.  We thank all of those who contribute food stuffs to this cause.  All Saints also donated 300€ to the Red Cross 

as part of its annual Charitable giving.  

 

Christian Aid.   2018 saw the beginning of All Saints move towards a more outward looking vision of Christian charitable giving.  Whilst we are 

aware of the needs of the many charities in the Canary Islands, we believe that it is our duty as Christians to consider the needs of people all 

around the World.  Christian Aid aims to expose Worldwide poverty.   All Saints parishioners and supporters donated 500€ to Christian Aid in 2018. 

 

The Chaplaincy Council is committed to increasing charitable donations in 2019. Special Services will be held during the year, and collections will 

be made to mark Special Events, World Emergency Giving and particular Charity Giving Days.  Your continued financial support and prayers for 

these endeavours will be gratefully received.  

  

Almighty God, mindful of your extraordinary goodness to us, we dare to ask for more. Help us to grow in discipleship, share our faith with 

those around us and help those in need to see your kingdom come on earth as in heaven. May your Holy Spirit equip us to make a 

difference in our community. We ask this not for our sake but for the glory of Jesus, our Saviour and Lord. Amen. 

May God Bless you for sharing your gifts with those in need in our Community and Around the World. 
 

 

 

 

 



Christians are called to work and pray for God's kingdom 

Of all the names used to describe followers of Jesus Christ, the one that has really stuck is ‘Christian’. To follow Jesus me ans to be like Jesus. 
How else will people see Jesus except in and through us? 

In Jesus, God’s rule of justice and peace is come among us. So, to follow in his way means living under God’s rule and praying constantly 
– which of course also means working constantly – for God’s kingdom to come on earth. 

On Sunday we gather together as a Church to worship God and to enjoy community together. But on Monday morning we are still the 
Church. Now we are dispersed to our homes, our neighbourhoods, our places of work and leisure. It is here that we are called to be the 
presence of Jesus, serving his world and witnessing to his love today.                                                                                                                                                                                

Are there daily patterns that help you to follow Jesus?  

The Bible even says we are the body of Christ, each with a part to play in God’s ministry and mission. Being a Christian should affect our 

family life and all our relationships. It should affect our priorities and how we use our available resources of time, talent s and money. It 

will change and shape our attitude to work and leisure, and also to the big issues of justice and peace that affect our world . 

The Church is the community of men and women centred around Jesus and being his presence in the world.  We are called to live for the 
values and aspirations of God’s kingdom as we have been shown them by Jesus.  

Part of the mission of the church is to live the ordinary life of human beings...  earning a living, bringing up a family, making friends, 
alleviating distress, mourning, studying, exploring, making music, and so on. Christians will try to do these things to the glory of 
God... that they will try to perceive what God is up to and will seek to do it with him.   

Bishop John V. Taylor (1914-2001) 

 

 
Volunteers Corner 

 Church Welcoming Volunteers 

Do you enjoy meeting new people? Would you like to 

become a special “Welcoming” volunteer and 

represent All Saints after our Sunday service? 

Could you ensure that all our visitors are made to 

feel welcome?  We need volunteers to greet visitors 

and make them feel they are warmly received in All 

Saints. Please to speak to Ann-Louise Minns if you 

are interested in volunteering for these very 

important and vital roles. 

Thank you.   

  

 

Gardeners Wanted!! 

Are you green fingered? Love gardening? Looking to help 
out at the church? Get some fresh air? Make friends and 
spend time with like-minded people?  Then come and 
join the All Saints Gardening Team on Tuesdays. 
Everyone is welcome. Lots of fun, weeding and friendship 
for all.   

Call John Child on 686 424 879        

or just turn up! 

 Sewing and Crafting Group 

The group meets on Thursday mornings at 10am and dedicates its 

time on making items for resale on the Fancy Goods Stall in aid of 

All Saints Church funds. If you can Knit, sew, do cross-stitch or 

crochet please come and join the group. New members are always 

welcome. Speak to Carole Urch the group leader or come along on 

a Thursday morning if you enjoy crafting. You will be guaranteed a 

warm welcome by Carole and her group.  

Congratulations to the Christmas Raffle winner Pat Bower 

 
 



 

 

Fundraising and Social Events at All Saints  

by Cheryl Douglas 

The recent months fundraising events organised by Wendy Sanderson 

and her committee have proved a great success for the church, and on 

her behalf, I would like to express our sincere gratitude to everyone who 

participated in these events.  Whether you came as a visitor to an All 

Saints church service, as a volunteer around the church or in the kitchen, 

a stall holder or visitor at a Car Boot, a guest at a social or fundraising 

event, purchased raffle tickets or in any other capacity………………… 

THANK YOU SO MUCH! 

Without your continued support and commitment our vision for spiritual 

growth, the maintenance of All Saints Church and Buildings, and our 

community outreach would not be possible. 

Over the next few months the church will be holding 2 Car Boot sales on 

January 12th and February 2nd.   Please make a note of these dates in your 

diary and come along to support the church.  There is always something 

for everyone in the Car Boot sales! Bargains galore, good food and a 

buzzing atmosphere!  There will also be 2 Inter Quiz events on 8th January 

at 2pm and 12th February.  Teams consist of 6 members.  If you would like 

to join in but are unable to make up a whole team, please inform either 

Wendy Sanderson or Jane Stewart who will help form groups of 6. Details 

of the Mardi Gras will follow shortly. 

And finally, there are still places available for the Epiphany lunch at the 

Masaru Apartments in La Paz on January 7th. Information about this event 

can be found in this newsletter.  Please speak to Jane Stewart on 

676506957 if you would like to attend. 

 

“Holy Humour” - A chance to laugh at Human Error! 

 

 

 

 

 

And a few more Church Bulleting Typos…… 

The Low Self-Esteem Support Group will meet Thursday at 

7pm. Please use the back door. 

Bertha Belch, a missionary from Africa, will be speaking 

tonight.  Come hear Bertha Belch all the way from Africa. 

Weight Watchers will meet at 7pm. Please use large double 

doors at the side entrance.  

The outreach committee has enlisted 25 visitors to make calls 

on people who are not afflicted with any church. 

The Vicar is on vacation.  Massages can be given to the church 

secretary. 

This being Easter Sunday, we will ask Mrs Lewis to come 

forward and lay an egg on the altar. 

The third verse of Blessed Assurance will be sung without 

musical accomplishment. 

Bible Study will take place at 10am.  All are invited to lunch in 

fellowship once the B.S. is done.  

Next Sunday a special offering will be taken to defray the 

cost of the new carpet.  All those wishing to do something on 

the carpet please come forward and do so.  

This afternoon there will be a meeting in the North and South 

ends of the Church. Children will be baptized at both ends. 

The Ladies liturgy will meet on Wednesday.  Mrs Johnson will 

sing “Put me in my little bed” accompanied by the Pastor. 

Thursday at 5pm there will be a meeting of the “Little 

Mothers Club”.  All ladies wishing to become “Little Mothers” 

will meet with the Pastor in his study.

 

Semi Detached House 

For Sale/ Se Vende in Los Silos - 80,000€ 

In need of Internal renovation 

Ground Floor: 

Small Kitchen, W.C., Bathroom, Roof Terrace, 2 Bedrooms 

Lounge/Diner, Garage, Small Front Garden 

Contact : Wendy  605486792    

: Cherry   635666343 (Castellano) 

 

 

Iconic Art Exhibition by Krysia 

If you would like to place an Advertisement, Wedding, Christening or Funeral Announcement, Article, Notice or Photograph in the Next Edition of the Newsletter 

please send all submissions to allsaintsnewsletter@gmail.com 

 

 

 

An exhibition will be 
taking place at All Saints 
from Feb 5th to 28th – 

come along and enjoy this 
artistic experience.          

Free Entry 

In the words of the artist, 
“JUDGEMENT began with a 
vision on my 18th Birthday 
and has re-occurred since. 
Work began on this 
tremendous oil painting in 
July 2017 and continued 
daily until January 2018.  
Other works are; Profile of 
Jesus Christ, Sunset 
Meditation and Moses”. 

 



 We are very grateful for the continued Support of our Sponsors 

 
 

 

 

The Algarrobo Restaurant is a family run business that was first established 30 years 

ago in La Orotava.  You will experience a pleasant family feel to our restaurant, as 

it has been passed down the generations. Our delicious dishes are a mix of 

traditional and new cuisine, made from the finest, fresh ingredients with care and 

dedication.  All of this mixed with a friendly, warm welcome will make you feel at 

home. Our hard work is recognised by our clients, who have given us a Certificate 

of Excellence on Tripadvisor.   

Try our griddled cuttlefish and our special own “algarrobo style potatoes” for which 

we are renown the length and breadth of the Island.  Or come and discover one of 

our speciality dishes: Risotto with Lobster, Roast Suckling Pig, or Shoulder of Lamb. 

Not forgetting our amazing homemade desserts menu including Profiteroles, 

Quesillo, Crème Brule and other delights. 

We are two brothers, Toño and Cristóbal, dedicated to a business we love.  We 

hope to welcome you to our Restaurant.  Please do not hesitate to check out our 

webpage and make a reservation for your next lunch or dinner.  We are the ideal 

Restaurant to enjoy a meal, whether it´s with the family, as a couple or with 

friends.  We cater for all sorts of occasions; including Birthdays, Wedding 

Anniversaries, and Church Events. 

Jesus Carmelo Anceume 
Builders and Decorators 

 
In need of a professional and honest builder?  Then 
look no further! Jesus Carmelo Anceume Builders will 
satisfy your requirements.  All services and trades are 
offered, from simple repairs to major works, no job 
is too small or too big.  Please contact us for a written 
quote or estimate.   
Formal contracts will be supplied and signed, thus 
guaranteeing a firm and binding price for your 
building works.  Honesty is our policy.   
 

Telephone: 664-492-685 
 

 
 

Anuncie su negocio aquí 

30€ cada edición 

Revista bimensual 

Tirada de 1000 copias y 

muchos mas lectores! 

 

  

Tel: 922-332305                                                    

https://www.restaurantealgarrobo.es  

Urbanización Pedro Martín 9,   

Carretera de la Luz,                                             

La Escandia – 9,   38300 La Orotava. 

      

 

Opening Times/Abierto   

Mon, Tues, Fri & Sat : 12.30 

- 16.30 / 19.15 - 22.00 

Weds : Closed 

Thurs & Sun : 12.30  – 16.30                                                    

 

Quintero Asesores 

For all Legal, Financial, and Estate Agent Services 

Are you looking for sound legal and/or financial advice? Residency 

information and/or Documentation?  Do you need to organise your 

NIE or Register at the Town Hall? Need your tax returns completed? 

Looking for a Consultant to help you through the legal maze of Notary 

documents? Are you buying or selling a house?  Then look no further; 

Quintero Consultants are able to deal with all these issues and more. 

Excellence and Efficiency are our goals.  We speak fluent English and 

German.  

Contact: Juan Antonio Quintero Pérez +34 922-37 63 48 

 

 

C/ Las Lonjas 3 Local 1,         

38400 Puerto de la Cruz            

Tel +34 922 37 63 48 

puerto@quinteroasesores.es               

www.quinteroasesores.es 

 

Crta. General Norte 42               

El Sauzal, S/C de Tenerife.       

Tel +34 922 56 04 19                

info@inmoquintero.com          

www.inmoquintero.com      

móvil : 629 041 054 

 

 

 

If you would like a copy of the All Saints newsletter every 2 months, please send your email address to allsaintsnewsletter@gmail.com 

 

https://www.restaurantealgarrobo.es/
mailto:puerto@quinteroasesores.es
mailto:info@inmoquintero.com
http://www.inmoquintero.com/

